
 

July 29, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
9th-grade students will remain in the building at lunchtime.  Students can eat their lunch brought from home or 
purchase lunch, drinks, or snack items.   
 
10th-grade students will be on an abbreviated Out-to-Lunch Program, which will begin the week of 
9/9/2024.   On Tuesdays & Thursdays, with parent permission and points earned, 10TH-grade students can walk 
to the stores.  
 

11th-grade and 12th-grade students who have returned the parentally signed participation form and earned 
points as needed, can walk to the stores daily.   
 
Staff supervision is at the stores and in front of the school building.    
 
Participation in this program is contingent upon appropriate individual student behavior: 

Follow school rules in and out of the building. 
Follow all safety rules, for example, no running and carefully crossing the streets. 
Return to the building on time. 
Display respectful behavior in our school and community.   
*Students who are on contract must earn the required points. 

 
ON THE DAYS STUDENTS WILL NOT BE GOING OUT, THEY WILL GO DIRECTLY TO THE CAFETERIA, WHERE 
THEY CAN EAT THEIR LUNCH BROUGHT FROM HOME OR PURCHASE LUNCH, DRINKS, OR SNACK ITEMS.  
 
Pizza Friday begins on 9/13/24- *Pizza orders are placed on Thursdays for lunch on Fridays.    
 
Please note that we will not accept phone verification; therefore, students without a signed participation 
form will not be permitted to go out for lunch.   
 
As always, thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Irene Psilakis 
Principal 
 
 


